
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: DMV All Users <DMV-All@SCDMV.net>

Date: 7/5/2006 10:13:03 AM
Subject: Emergency notification on defective credentials - please read immediately

Apparently, the media has incorrectly reported that ANYONE with a credential issued in 2002 or 2003 
should replace their DL, BP or ID credential. CUSTOMERS ONLY NEED TO REPLACE A CREDENTIAL IF 
IT IS DAMAGED OR SEPARATING. Please let customers know that their credentials are fine to use if 
they are not separating, EVEN IF they were issued in 2002 or 2003.

Field offices
When a customer comes in to replace a credential, the greeter should inspect the credential. If the 
credential is separating, REGARDLESS OF THE YEAR IN WHICH IT WAS ISSUED, follow the process for 
issuing a replacement.

If the credential is not separating, the greeter should thank the customer for coming in to verify that the 
credential is valid. Tell the customer that the credential is fine, and does not need to be replaced, unless it 
begins to separate at a later date.

To recap:

• Inspect the credentials at the greeter station.
• Do not replace a credential regardless of when it was issued, if it is not damaged or separating.
• If the credential is fine, thank the customer for bringing the the credential in for inspection, and assure 

them that their credential can be used without replacement.
• If the customer INSISTS on getting a replacement, even if it is not damaged, and the credential was 

issued in 2002 or 2003, issue the replacement according to the process.
• Replace a credential, regardless of when it was issued, if it IS damaged or separated, using the process 

detailed in the Operational Newsbreak.
• The Newsbreak will be updated to reflect these changes.

Call Center and Alternative Media
Ask customer or send customer email asking if their credential is separating.
Tell them they only need to replace the credential if it is damaged or separating.
If it is damaged or separating they will need to return their damaged credential once they receive their 
replacement.

Lotte Devlin
Policy and Planning Administrator 
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